

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

MAY 14 - 18, 1973

ATTENTION MEDICAL STUDENTS - Dr. Gutman in the Department of Pediatrics has job openings for medical students, either part-time or full-time. The job consists of abstracting records from the County Health Department and home interviews. You must provide your own transportation. The rate of pay is \$4.00/hour. For further information, call Carolyn Curry at ext. 3101.

CONTRIBUTORS WANTED - "I am planning to edit a book with the tentative title of PHYSICIANS AND THEIR FAITH, and am seeking contributors for this book. I believe that physicians can and would want to share their faith, for the benefit of other physicians and the public. Anyone interested in contributing to this book, please contact me at the following address: Claude A. Frazier, M.D., 4-C Doctor's Park, Asheville, N.C. 28801."

SUMMER EXTERNSHIPS IN OBSTETRICS-GYNECOLOGY - Six obstetric/gynecologic externships will be offered during the summer of 1973 at Emory University School of Medicine. Students are eligible who have completed their third year of Medical School. Duties and responsibilities will include admission evaluation of patients, care of patients in labor, and delivery of uncomplicated obstetric cases under supervision of house officers. Stipends will be \$300 per month. For further information and application forms, contact: W. Newton Long, M.D., Department of Gynecology and Obstetrics, Emory University School of Medicine, 69 Butler Street S.E., Atlanta, Georgia 30303.

POSTGRADUATE TRAINING AT COOK COUNTY HOSPITAL _ Information has been received on postgraduate training programs offered at Cook County Hospital in Chicago. A pamphlet describing the various programs is available for student review in the Medical Center Library. Applications may be obtained in the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

CLINICAL CLERKSHIPS IN FEDIATRICS - Mount Zion Hospital and Medical Center in San Francisco will offer clinical clerkships in pediatrics during the 1973-74 year to students who have completed one year of clinical medicine. Experience is available in the outpatient ward or newborn nurseries, according to the student's interests and available time. Additional information is available for student review in the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.